








Manager Report May 15, 2020 
 

 

SANITARY: 

 

We received only 4.3” of rain in April. The wastewater plant received 2.8 Million 

Gallons of influent. 

 

Sopko Welding is hoping to start work on the anoxic basin work in late May. 

 

The irrigation site was started up for the season on May 1
st
. 

 

We’ve started to catch up on brush cutting in the District 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


